
Signing of Memorandum of Understanding between TI BiH, Association of Municipalities and Cities of the FBiH and Association of Municipalities and Cities of the RS
[bookmark: _GoBack]On Tuesday, 3rd February 2015 at 1:00 pm, the ceremony of signing of the Memorandum of Understanding between the Transparency International Bosnia and Herzegovina (TI BiH), the Association of Municipalities and Cities of the FBiH and Association of Municipalities and Cities of the RS will be held in the hall of the Hotel Bristol in Sarajevo.
Sarajevo, 2nd February 2015- Signing of the Memorandum is the beginning of the realization of the project ‘Strengthening Integrity in local governments (SILG)’, financed by the Embassy of the Kingdom of Netherlands in BiH. The aim of the project is to increase transparency and accountability in the work of local administration and to improve the rule of law in the local administration by directly building capacities of local administration to curb corruption.



